

Dear Cigna Patient,

Unfortunately, after more than a decade of providing in-network services to Cigna's members, Cigna notified U.S. Anesthesia Partners of Colorado that it intends to terminate its agreement with us, effective May 15, 2025. This action appears to be part of a national trend by Cigna to unilaterally terminate provider agreements.

Understandably, you may be concerned about what this means for your upcoming procedure as USAP Colorado clinicians are part of your care team. Please know that we have a long history of providing care for all patients, regardless of their insurance status or ability to pay. Accordingly, **USAP Colorado currently intends to continue to see Cigna patients** as we seek a solution with Cigna. Most important, please know **you should not experience any disruption of service nor receive any surprise medical bills**.

At USAP Colorado, our goal is to ensure that your care comes first. If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to contact our Patient Advocacy team at PatientAdvocacy@usap.com, or by phone at (833) 479-0697. We'd be happy to help.

Thank you for entrusting us with your care. We appreciate the ability to continue to serve you.

U.S. Anesthesia Partners (USAP) of Colorado